Minutes of the meeting of IQAC held on 23rd December, 2017 at 11.00 a.m.
1. Dr. S.M. Patil welcomed all the members of IQAC.
1. The minutes of the last meeting held on 10th September, 2017 were read and confirmed.
1. Regarding Examination:
1. Prof. P.D. Sonawane, the Chairman of Examination Committee, told the members that examinations of F.Y. and S.Y. conducted in November, 2017.  Examinations of T.Y. also held in November, 2017; Assessment of F.Y. & S.Y. is almost over and the result will be declared in the first week of January, 2018.
1. Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil told the members that the examination of M.A./M.Com-II will start from 27th December, 2017.  Semester I of P.G. is postponed and rescheduled on 23rd January, 2018.
1. Reviewing the activities of the college, Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil told the members that inspite of busy schedule of OSM, all the staff members have tried to arrange activities in the college.  He touched upon programs like Garba Dance, Biryani: A Play, lecture by Itihas Mandal.
1. Regarding Teaching time-table, Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil and Vice-principal G.S. Bhujbal assured the members that the time-table is strictly followed and teaching is done properly.
1. All the members discussed the Annual Sports which were held on 6/7/8 December, 2017.  Mr. G.S. Bhujbal told that events like Running, Throwing and Carrom have created better impact; No dispute was noticed during the sports.
1. All the members discussed about the Annual Prize Distribution function.  It is resolved: “Prize Distribution” be arranged in the last week of Jan. 2018.  Guest for the same will be decided in consultation with the Management.
1. Regarding N.S.S. Camp, Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil told the members that the camp was held from 16th December to22nd December 2017 at Ambele Village; 40 students participated in it; accommodation was done in the college.
1. All the members congratulated Prof. P.B. Bhaskar, Dr. S.M. Birajdar, Mrs. Priya Bhagar and Miss A.D. Patil for their hard work in arranging the camp successfully.
1. Regarding ISO, Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil and others discussed issues related to ISO; Dr. S.M. Patil told the members that the process for ISO is going on.
1. Prof. G.S. Bhujbal told the members that Prof. S.S. Gavare has awarded with Ph.D. (from the University of Mumbai) in Philosophy.  All the members congratulated him.
1. The meeting was ended with the vote of thanks by Mr. A.D. Marathe.
